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Well, in an action packed (albeit shorter) week we ended it with a full school outdoor achievement assembly to 
celebrate all the things we have done since the start of term.  

Our Froglets have had their caterpillars delivered to see how they will grow into butterflies. This is always an 
exciting time and the anticipation from the children as they discover the changes is fantastic. Ladybirds have been 
planting seeds and starting to grow plants inspired by The Little Red Hen, whilst Y3 have visited the rainforest 
section of London Zoo as part of their topic. Lastly, our very own Emma Wregg has worked hard to make sure the 
school garden is also accessible for the summer. We are planning opportunities for the classes across the school to 
access this area. The opportunities all the children have to get closer to nature despite our urban location is 
wonderful and a much needed reminder as to how important the great outdoors is to us all! Phil 

I wanted to say a huge 

thank you to everyone 

who voted for the year 5 

artwork 

  

 
 

I just received an email which said... 
 

Congratulations...your school registered 

156 votes in total, which was the highest 

of the schools in London! Brilliant work at 

getting your community celebrating art! 
 

I hope to let you know very soon which was the 

favourite. 

Maria Felstead 

Art lead  

Nursery 2-3 Year Olds Admissions for 

September 2022  

If you, or someone you know, have a child born between 
1st Sept 2019 and 31st Aug 2020, they may be eligible for 
a space in our 2-3 year old Nursery, Tadpoles! 
Applications can be found on our website  
https://www.primrosehill.camden.sch.uk/%20school-
information/admissions/  or you can email Ilirjana or 
Tara on admissions@primrosehill.camden.sch.uk  
for more information. 

KS2 Test Week 
Next week sees the first full KS2 
SATs week since before the 
pandemic hit. This has been a 
challenging year for the year 6 
children and teachers. Making up for 2 full terms of no 
face to face teaching plus added absences (because of 
lockdowns) is no mean feat. Despite this the children and 
staff have been working tirelessly to ensure they get the 
chance of achieving their very best in the tests this year.  
 

Year 6 parents - as our letter to you said we are running 
breakfast club from 8.15-8.45 from Monday-Thursday 
next week so please send your children in for it. It really 
does help them start the days in the right frame of mind, 
calm and focused! Good luck year 6! 

Warmer Weather 

As it appears summer has arrived can I remind parents 
to make sure that your child has appropriate summer 
attire. Please ensure your child has: 

 A water bottle 

 Hat 

 Something to cover their 
shoulders so as not to burn 

Thank you for your help with this.  
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School Dinner Payment:  
A reminder please to always ensure you are paying for 
lunches in advance – not in arrears. 

We are having a big push on lunch debts as sadly the school is 
not in a position to finance these.  

Reminders will be going out weekly by text and email. Tara 
(Admissions & Attendance Officer) and Julia (School Business 
Manager) will be individually contacting those in arrears over 
the next week. 

We do understand that these are difficult financial times for 
many of our families, so if you think you may be eligible for 
Free School Meals, please don’t hesitate to contact the office 
and they will advise you on how to apply. 

Please click here to make payments. 

Camden Music Holiday Course:  
May 27 (after school), May 28 + 29 at 

Camden School for Girls 
Our Super Groups (brass, woodwind, percussion, guitar, 
strings) are looking for new members!  

·       In Year 3 and above 

·       Playing an instrument for at least a term (including 
Wider Ops/whole class instrument lesson) 

·       Can read some music or chords 

·       Happy to play in a group with 
others 

The cost for the weekend course is 
£79.87 (or if having free school 
meals, £39.93).  

For further information email        
rachel.barnes@camden.gov.uk or call 
Rachel on 020 7974 7233.  

Apply for a place at: Apply for music 
lessons in schools, weekend and holi-
day groups - Camden Council 
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